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Dear Dr. Yetly - 

Art Brown [abrownlol @prodigy.net] 
Friday, July 26, 2002 8% AM 
USCodex 
to Dr. Yetly 

- - 

PLEASE do not let gigantic billion dollar international pharmaceutical and medical manufacturing consortiums and cartels 
dominate and control our health care system. 

You must fight these cold blooded financial giants vigorously. They are now having success taking over the EU, closing 
small health food stores etc. Imagine! 

This has everything to do with money and power and nothing to do with health and healing. Surely you can see that? 

Let me quote Dr. Benjamin Rush, signer of the Declaration of Independence: 

"The Constitution of the Republic should make special provisions for medical freedom as well as religious freedom. To 
restrict the art of healing to one class of men and deny equal privileges to others will constitute the Bastille of medical 
science. All such laws are un-American and despotic." - Dr. Benjamin Rush 

sincerely, 

Arthur Brown 


